
The Toronto Waterfront Revitalization Corporation (TWRC) invites you to attend a public meeting to  

review the draft final marine strategy study. The marine strategy study process was begun in 2005 with 

the goal of ensuring that the activities and requirements of marine users on the Toronto waterfront are 

integrated into the revitalization work that the TWRC is carrying out.  The study process has included 

extensive consultation with a wide range of marine users.   

 

This public meeting will provide stakeholders with an opportunity to review: 

 

♦ The core themes and principles that comprise the marine strategy 

♦ Ideas to foster the implementation of the strategy  

♦ Conclusions of the stakeholder consultation process 

♦ Results of the research on current and future needs for marine facilities  

 

The study includes a primary document that describes the marine use strategy, as well as a detailed 

resource guide with maps that summarizes the supporting information gathered throughout the course 

of the study. All of these documents are available for downloading at www.towaterfront.ca  

 

We would like to invite you to the second and final Marine Strategy Study Public Forum 
 

Tuesday, February 28th, 2006 
Open House 6:00pm - 7:00pm 
Presentation and Discussion 7:00pm - 9:00pm 
Harbourfront Centre, Brigantine Room, 235 Queen's Quay West 
 

All interested stakeholders are invited to review the consultant team's recommendations and to make 

comments before the strategy is finalized.   

 

For more information, please contact Kristy Findlay, Public Affairs Department, TWRC, at 416-214-1344 

x248 or kfindlay@towaterfront.ca, or visit www.towaterfront.ca   

Public Forum: Marine Strategies 


